Department of Municipal Administration & Urban Devslopment, GoAP

From To

Smt. Anita Ramachandran, IAS, All the Project Directors of
Mission Director, DPM Unit in the State.
MEPMA.,

640, A.C.Guards,

Hyderabad-04.

Letter Roc.No. 4262/MEPMA/2009/G1. dated:23 -1-2013

Sir/ Madam,

Sub: - MEPMA  Review Meeting —with all the Project Directors, IKP-Urbun in the
state from 29-30, Jan, 2013 - Postponement of Review Meeting to s & 6"
Fehruary, 2013 - Reg.

Ref: - [his Office Lr.Roc, No4262/ MEPMA 2009 Gl dated 15.01.2013.

I invite your attention to the reference cited and inform that the proposed review
meeting with all the Project Directors of IKP-Urban to be held on 29" & 30" January, 2013 at
10.30 am. at Dr. MCR HRD, Jubilee Hills, Hyderabad has been Postponed to 5™ * 6"
February, 2013.

Therefore, all the Project Directors of DPMUs in the State are requested to take note of
the change and attend the review meeting without fail along with relevant information:

They are also reminded to send the PPTs on best practices in their respective district by
28.1.2013 without fail.

Yours faithfully
Sd/- Anita Ramachandran
MISSION DIRECTOR
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